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Maine is badly affected already by climate change. Automobile emissions are part of 
the problem. We need to move away from fossil fuels to electricity. But legislators are
not equipped to judge anything more complicated than that. Stop this last minute bill! 
I speak as a concerned individual and a member of a church that is agreement with 
me. Legislators are not prepared to evaluate every little change proposed, nor should 
they want to. Leave that to a committee or board with expertise. Save our 
environment! I am so proud of our cleaner cars than those in some other states. But 
we need to do better. Vote no on LD 2261. This is not the way to legislate. 


